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May 1, 2024
Dear Creative Writing Project Member,

I hope you are enjoying your 4-H Creative Writing project and are
nearing completion.

Your creative writing project is due to the Extension Office on Friday,
May 17, 2024, by 4:30 pm. Please make sure it is submitted in some
kind of folder or binder with the 4-H project card in the lower right-hand
cornet.

If you have questions, please reach out to myself or the Extension Office
at 812-926-1189.

Sincerely,

Ty B airodonfor

Liz Beiersdorfer
Extension Educator
4-H Youth Development
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